

December 2017 News

portofedmonds.org

info@portofedmonds.org

Volume 22 No. 12

NOW ACCEPTING CREDIT CARDS

Effective December 1st, the Port of Edmonds is rolling out a new payment option. Moorage and Dry Storage tenants may now use their credit card or e-check to pay their monthly statements without incurring a fee. Payment may be made online via the Port of Edmonds website or in person at the Port of Edmonds Marina Operations or Administration offices.

To pay online, please go to the Port's website and click on "Make A Payment" in the upper right-hand corner, then click on "Credit Card Payment Option" and the link to our payment processor's website will appear.

Alternatively, you may go directly to heartlandpaymentservices.net/PaymentPortal/
PortOfEdmonds/Bills. You will need to know your account number, which is the four or five digit number that appears on your statement approximately 1/3 of the way down the page on the left hand side. You will also need to know the amount you want to pay. On the second page, for security purposes, you will need to enter your credit card billing address

You may also visit the Marina Operations or Administration offices and make payment in person. Please note that we are unable to take credit card payments over the phone.

If you prefer to pay directly from your checking account, but you do not want to write a check, you can use the E-check/ACH payment option. Please follow the same steps as noted above, but select "Pay with E-Check" after you have entered your account number and payment amount.



HOLIDAY ON THE DOCKS

The Edmonds Yacht Club's annual "Holiday on the Docks" is in full swing. Come on down to the marina any night of the week now through January 3rd and enjoy this festive display of lights. The boats can be seen from the Port of Edmonds public plaza located directly behind Anthony's restaurant.



Don't miss Holiday on the Docks in the guest moorage now through January 3rd.

2018 RATE CHANGE

2018 Moorage & Dry Storage Rates

New rates will be effective January 1, 2018 and can be found on the Port's website: portofedmonds.org.

Tenant Security Deposits

Deposits will be adjusted to match new 2018 base rates. This adjustment will appear on your January statement as line item Deposit-Charge-SECURITY DEPOSIT.

Other Charges

There will be minor increases to guest moorage, Loan-a-Slip, parking, and impound fees. All rate schedules will be available at each office and posted on our website: portofedmonds.org.

2018 PARKING PERMITS

With the new year just around the corner, it's time to secure your 2018 parking permits. Starting December 15th, permits will be available for pick up in the Marina Operations office. You must meet the following requirements to receive your new permits:

- 1.) You must have current insurance on file with us that meets our requirements in full meaning \$500,000 of watercraft liability as well as a minimum of \$500,000 pollution or fuel spill liability included. If Pollution or fuel spill liability is not specifically outlined on your declarations page you must provide supplemental documentation outlining this coverage.
- 2.) You must have current WA State registration or Coast Guard Documentation on file with us. If your boat is Federally Registered with the Coast Guard, you must provide us with current Coast Guard documentation.

Please contact our Moorage Coordinator Kelby Brown at (425) 673-2014 with any questions.

DECEMBER SPECIALS

We are excited to offer our popular travelift and progressive boatyard discounts once again this year.

20% OFF TRAVELIFT

plus progressive discounts on boatyard lay days:
30% off with 3 paid days
40% off with 4 paid days
50% off with 5 paid days or more

Offer good December 2017. Ask marina staff for details. Discounts not valid with any other offer.

RECAP OF COMMISSION MEETINGS

November 27th

2017 Waterfront Festival Report, Project Updates: Restroom Remodel; SR104/Dayton Landscaping; Fuel Dock Dispensers

CONTACT US

Administration & Billing: 425-774-0549 Marina Operations, Moorage Office: 425-775-4588 Dry Storage: 206-940-1348, Security: 425-508-7490

Find agendas and minutes at portofedmonds.org

2018 SEATTLE BOAT SHOW

Tickets are on sale now for the 2018 Seattle Boat Show happening January 26 - February 3, 2018. Be sure to stop by and visit the Port of Edmonds booth! We will be in the same location as last year: EAST 726.

For tickets and seminar information, visit: <u>www.</u> seattleboatshow.com.



RESTROOM REMODEL

You may have noticed the marina's main public restrooms are undergoing a major remodel. Once completed, there will be three updated public restrooms, as well as a new laundry room for marina tenants and guests.

This new facility should be completed by April 2018. In the meantime, the public can utilize the restroom located on the north side of the Port Administrative building.

FIND US ON FACEBOOK

Please follow us on our new <u>Facebook page</u> for updated Port news and information.



PORT COMMISSION MEETINGS

December 11th Agenda:

Commission Meeting Guidelines & 2018 Commission Meeting Schedule



Follow us on Facebook